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O.1., File # 21-2017 Meeting Date: 2/2/2021

To: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL

From: JOE HOEFGEN, CITY MANAGER

TITLE
DISCUSSION AND POSSIBLE ACTION REGARDING THE CITY’S LOCAL EMERGENCY
PERTAINING TO COVID-19

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY
An update will be provided at the City Council meeting regarding (1) the City’s continuing
coordination with Beach Cities Health District related to the planned operation of a Beach Cities
COVID-19 Vaccine Center and (2) recent State/County actions as related to COVID-19 restrictions.

APPROVED BY:
Joe Hoefgen, City Manager
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